
Current report No. 9/2015 

Subject: Correction of typographical error in the ESPI form in the company’s consolidated 

financial statement 

Legal basis: Art. 56 section 1 item 2 of the Offerings Act – current and periodic information 

The Management Board of CD PROJEKT S.A., headquartered in Warsaw, Jagiellońska 74 

(hereafter referred to as “the Company”) hereby announces that the consolidated quarterly 

financial statement for Q1 2015, published on 15 May 2015, contained an obvious typographical 

error whereby the ESPI (Electronic Information Transfer System) form showing financial 

highlights listed incorrect reference dates. 

 

The third and fifth columns of the table should read “Incremental quarter(s) / 2014 between 2014-

01-01 and 2014-03-31” instead of “Incremental quarter(s) / 2015 between 2015-01-01 and 2015-

03-31” respectively. 

 

A copy of the corrected consolidated quarterly financial statement is appended to this current 

report. 

 

This mistake has no effect on the Company’s financial result presented in the quarterly statement. 

 

Disclaimer: 

This English language translation has been prepared solely for the convenience of English 

speaking readers. Despite all the efforts devoted to this translation, certain discrepancies, 

omissions or approximations may exist. In case of any differences between the Polish and the 

English versions, the Polish version shall prevail. CD PROJEKT, its representatives and 

employees decline all responsibility in this regard. 


